
Weekly update:  
Wow! What a week! After receiving the Ofsted call on Monday, we all went into lets 
show what we can do mode. The pupils were absolutely fantastic! They were a real 
credit to the school and we were so impressed with their tenacity to carry on with their 
days. The lead inspector asked me to pass on his thanks to both parent/carers and the 
pupils.   
We have had a great week with more pupils coming in. I am always so proud of how we 
welcome new people into the  school.  
We have an exciting week next week with our curriculum activities and our trip to the 
theatre.  

Kate Jasper  

Offsite activities:  
We have been going to Boundless once a week with pupils 
from the school. This has been incredibly successful and we 
have enjoyed a variety of activities from archery to climbing.  
 
The pupils have been visiting the local library and have been 
really fantastic and choosing and sharing their books in class.  
 
We have just started Parkour and Swimming in school too and 
these have been really successful so far.  

Other information:  
Our Theatre Trip is taking place next week to see  
A Midsummer Nights Dream—our text for this term.  
 
The letter has been sent to parents of pupils who have 
expressed an interest in the  trip.  
 
If you have any questions please do get in touch.  
 

Word aware 
 
We have introduced Word Aware at 
school. We pick a word a week and ex-
plore its meaning to extend vocabulary 
and to develop understanding of more 
complex words.  
Next weeks word will be Acceptance 

Dates for your diary:- 
 
• Forest school—Thursday mornings– please 

send warm long clothes for cold weather 
• Boundless Outdoors–Monday Mornings 

(parents will be contacted) 
• Swimming Mondays (Parents will be contact-

ed directly) 
Upcoming:  
• 24th April—Theatre Trip  

Date: April 19th 2024 


